
 “Above all, choose kindness” - Lady Becky Johnson, 1st Ceremonial Lady 
 
To say my first few months since joining the SAR-I Court has been a 
whirlwind would be an understatement! From joining the Clown Unit and 
practicing for our Sunshine Unit Meet skit, attending our Court Mixer over the 
summer and enjoying amazing food and friendship as well as becoming 1st 
Ceremonial lady – it’s been a lot! However, I cannot express how truly blessed I feel to be surrounded 
by such uplifting and supportive ladies. I am looking forward to representing our Court and more 
importantly, championing our cause – the children. I hope everyone has had a safe and restful summer 
and I am looking forward to seeing everyone back in Court! 
 


